
 
 
 
 
RE:  DPW Curbside Collection  

Summer, 2019 
June 3, 2019 
 

 
 
 
RE: CURBSIDE LAWN DEBRIS COLLECTION COMPLETE UNTIL MID-OCTOBER 
On-line Recycling Calendar  
 

Dear Resident,  
 
Please note that, as per the recycling calendar mailed to your home and on-line, all curbside lawn debris 
collection is complete until mid-October.  NO LAWN DEBRIS MAY BE CURBSIDE as the Department of 
Public Works (DPW) begins the summer road program.   

Should residents have the need to dispose of lawn debris, we offer the following options:  

• Lawn debris may be brought to the Township Recycling Center throughout the year. No permit 
or fee required.  Recycling guidelines and hours can be found on page 10 of the recycling 
calendar or HERE. 

• Picked up and disposed of by private landscapers.  
• Some private sanitation haulers will also provide removal service.    
• You may hold lawn debris on your property and off the roadway until the next scheduled fall 

cleanup.   

During the summer months, the Department of Public Works (DPW) will be performing street cleaning, 
road repair and road repaving.  For your safety, we remind you that debris in the street interferes with 
road maintenance, exacerbates flooding and creates a danger for motorists, pedestrians, and cyclists.   

For more information, please email publicworks@marlboro-nj.gov or call 732-536-9295.   

Thank you for your cooperation as we work together to keep Marlboro clean and beautiful.  

Robert Miller 
Superintendent of Public Works 
 

http://www.marlboro-nj.gov/notices/2019/MarlboroTwp-2019RecyclingCalendar.pdf
http://www.marlboro-nj.gov/notices/2019/MarlboroTwp-2019RecyclingCalendar.pdf#page=10
mailto:publicworks@marlboro-nj.gov

